
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: October 3, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, the Board, approved a letter to the Natural 

Resources Conversation Service (NRCS) requesting technical and financial assistance 

through their Emergency Watershed Protection (EWP) Program for the purpose of 

controlling erosion and debris in Batchelors Creek.    

 

 The Board voted to require loggers to carry a $50,000 road bond to insure against damage 

being done to the newly completed work on Old Rice Road. 

 

 At the request of Supervisor Karl M. Banks, the Board appointed Dustin Bullock to the 

Central Madison County Fire District for a five-year term. 

 

 The Board awarded Flagstar Construction Company $1,164,000 for the construction of 

restrooms at Fairview, Estes, and Rogers Parks. Construction is expected to be finished 

by September 15, 2023.  

 

 The Board approved a contract between the Madison County Board of Supervisors and 

Stantec in an amount not to exceed $1,441,528.25 to perform construction, engineering, 

and inspection services for Reunion Parkway Phase 3. 

 

 The Board approved a Memorandum of Understanding between Madison County and the 

Mississippi Department of Transportation for the construction and maintenance of the 

proposed intersection improvements at US 51 at Green Oak Lane. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for Green Acres. The development contains 6 lots on 

71.41 acres. 

 

 The Board approved preliminary plats for Lakes at Sulphur Springs-Phases One and 

Two. 

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, October 17, 2022, at 

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


